

August 10, 2016

Professor Seth A. Panitch 2336 Olympus Drive Tuscaloosa, Alabama 35406

Dear Professor Panitch:

Congratulations! You have been selected as this year's recipient of the Frederick Moody Blackmon - Sarah McCorkle Moody Outstanding Professor Award. Each year the selection committee chooses a University of Alabama faculty member who has made extraordinary contributions that reflect credit on the individual, his or her field of study, students, and the University.

You have earned distinction and recognition for yourself and The University of Alabama in numerous ways. You are most deserving of the Blackmon-Moody Outstanding Professor Award.

Subject to your schedule and that of Mr. Blackmon, we shall arrange a special recognition event in your honor during the fall semester. A check and a certificate will be presented to you at that time. Please look forward to correspondence to finalize a date and time. Congratulations again. We are proud of your accomplishments, and I look forward to hearing about your continued success.

Sincerely,

Stuart R. Bell President

SRB/kn

c: Mr. Fred M. Blackmon Mr. Fred M. Blackmon, Jr. Dr. Kevin Whitaker Dean Susan Carvalho Dean Robert F. Olin Professor William Teague Ms. Jackson Boyd

